## **New Business**

Tons of fundraisers this year. Chocolate bars will be going out soon. \$60 for each box. We are asking that families pay upfront to avoid any loss of boxes. Halloween event will be a Trunk or Treat this year. We are asking families for donations of unopened bags of candy for the participants in the trunk or treat to pass out. Pie fundraiser just in time for Thanksgiving. We are bringing back the holiday shop this year. Dates to be determined. We are hoping to be able to organize a color run this year with Waterman as a fundraiser in the spring. After school clubs-Kate has agreed to continue with this successful program and the dates have not been set for session one.

Pop up clubs were discussed as well as the yearbook club. Teachers running the club will decide if they will need 2 or 3 sessions to complete the yearbook.

Disccused the Tax ID number. It would cost the PTP \$500 to go through the IRS and have a whole new Tax ID number. Will continue to discuss.

Meeting Adjourned: 3:50

Minutes Compiled by: Melissa Hoard, Treasurer